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Oíche Shamhna- Hallowe’en 
28ú Deireadh Fómhair 2022– 28th October 2022 

     Nóta na hAoine – Friday Note 
 

Scoil Druidte 

Gaelscoil & Naíscoil na mBeann will be closed next Monday & Tuesday for 
Halloween Break.  Both will re-open on Wednesday for all children. 
 
 

Bus 
To all bus users, please have a chat with your children and explain to them that 
while riding on the bus, no food is to be eaten, no drinking, no toys to be taken 
from bags (especially footballs) and to please remain on their seat with their 
seatbelt fastened until the bus stops.  Distracting the driver can cause accidents.  
Each bus has 2/3 Maor Bus (Bus supervisor). It is important that children listen 
to direction from them to ensure the safety of everyone on board. 

 
 

Rang 6/7 Parents 
Rang 6/7 children today received a letter regarding the trip to Isle of Man.  The letter 
contains the most up-to-date information therefore it is important that you read 
through it. Please take some time over the long weekend to discuss this trip with 
your child(ren). This is a fantastic opportunity for them to experience a fun 
educational trip with their classmates! 

https://morethaneoi.blogspot.com/2012/10/halloween.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
http://www.weightymatters.ca/2019/10/yes-my-kids-eat-candy-on-halloween-and.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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Mórshiúil Oíche Shamhna  
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Ár seachtain ar scoil/ Our week in school 

Maith Sibh!  
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